april 3, 1961

" 0il Conservation Commission of New Mexico
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Emery C. Arnold
Re: FAWKES #1 WELL, SECTION 18,
TOWINSHIP 29N, RANGE 13 WEST

Dear Mr. Arnolds

Thank you for your letter of September 2, 1960, giving
us the reported Gas runs from the above Fawkes #1 Well,
for January through June 1960. L

Will you please send us the figures covering the runs for
the above Well for the last half of 1960 (July through
December 1960), and also for the months of January and
February, 1961.

Thanking you, we are

Since:ely yours,

éﬁf /) A
S/ STl I [
®. W. and Befnice C. Fawkes
521 Cedar Street, S.E. (Apt. D)

Albuguerque, New Mexico

P.Se Alszl,1 please tell us what percentage of tax is charged
on the gas runs. R
SN

&. W. & Bernice C.. Fav




OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Apri? 11, 1961

E., ¥W. and Bernice C. Favkes
521 Cedar Street SE , Apt. D
Albuquerque, New Mexico

fie: Basin Company #1 Fawkes well
Gection 18-29N<13W, San Juan Co.

Dear Mr. and HMres. Fawkes:

In reply to your letter of April 3, 1961, Jollowing is the production
on the above well by months July, 1960 through February, 1961:

July - 0 MOF
August - L1643~
September - 375 0~
October - g19 *~
Novemdber - o *
Decemder - 212 ¥
January - 3756 %
February -~ 1296 *

We are unadble to answer your guestion about percentage of tax
paid on gas runs. For this we refer you to the 0i] and Gas
Accounting Commission, Santa Fe, New Msxico.

Yours wvery truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA ks
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